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“I am delighted to hear that this year 5 winners have been selected for  the award named in my honor. The school librarians who have received  this award are recognized for the outstanding work they are doing to  improve student learning through the libraries in their schools. As  Director of the Center for International Scholarship in School Libraries  at Rutgers University I am please to see that this important work is  going on in school libraries around the world. I congratulate you on the  important contribution you are making in your schools and the fine  example you are setting for the librarians in schools through out  Brazil”.

Carol C. Kuhlthau
Professor II Emerita
Library and Information Science
Director,The Center for International Scholarship in School Libraries (CISSL)
Rutgers University
New Brunswick New Jersey USA
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